
 Westridge Wildcat 
February 20 - 24 

 
Please call the Attendance Line for Absences and Tardies 

303-982-3950 Option #1 
 

Main Office Number 303-982-3975 

Visit our Website! 
 

http://westridge.jeffcopublicschools.org/ 

 

Monday, February 20, 2023 
 
No School 

Tuesday, February 21, 2023 
3:00-4:00 Taekwondo – Gym 
3:00-4:00 Science Matters – Art Room 
 

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 
 

Thursday, February 23, 2023 
  
3:00-4:30 KidStage – Music Room  

Friday, February 24, 2023 
 
6:00 – 8:00 PTA Movie Night - Gym 
 

 

Westridge Family Calendar 2022-2023 

 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
 
Heads up, there is a change to PTA’s meeting date in March. Instead of March 14, it will be 
March 7 so as to not overlap with parent teacher conferences.  
 

 

http://westridge.jeffcopublicschools.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xqYrGOcnu95nyP5dNMa4J7LeU9Axm6N-/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109325790424896331178&rtpof=true&sd=true


Kindness Week Launch Video 
 
We had a great time as a school on Monday! Here is a video that captured the fun!  
The lesson was about happiness and caring about others’ happiness is a way to be kind as a 
community. Students wrote what made them happy on a balloon. The kids then played Keepy 
Uppy (Bluey reference for all the fans out there) in the hallway. That mixed up the balloons. The 
students were then tasked with finding their own balloon. Many were able to find their balloon 
and some weren’t. Either way, it was okay because the lesson is that if we all try to find joy, our 
school is a positive place where everyone wants to be. 

  

 

Book Fair Volunteers Needed 

 

 
 
Hello Wonderful Parents- 
 
Our Spring Book Fair is quickly approaching, and I am in need of your help.  I need help to run 
our fair this spring and that depends on great volunteers like you!  Please consider signing up 
for a slot below.  Book Fair Volunteers Sign Up 

 

 

Book Fair Volunteers 

Hello Wonderful Parents- Our Spring Book 

Fair is quickly approaching, and I am in need 

of your help.  I need help to run our fair this 

spring and that depends on great volunteers 

like you!  Please consider signing up for a slot 

below. Thank you! Christi Reed- Digital 

Teacher Librarian  

www.signupgenius.com 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LTrcDZrxeaw
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aa8af22a5fe3-book3#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aa8af22a5fe3-book3#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4aa8af22a5fe3-book3#/


Attention Fourth Grade Parents 

Summer 2024 is the perfect time for your current fourth grader to attend the Jeffco 

DC/Philly/NYC trip. This annual trip is the perfect opportunity to capitalize on the American 

history units taught in fifth grade and develop life-long skills in leadership, communication, and 

advocacy (our three areas of focus). It’s scheduled just in time to prepare for the jump to middle 

school.  Each year more than 80 students join Mr. Lucas (principal at Governor’s Ranch 

Elementary) and eight licensed teachers and administrators on this amazing experience. Join 

one of two parent information meetings on March 16th via Zoom to find more. 

 



 

 



 



Grub Club 
 
In 2015, there were more than 2,400 students in Jeffco Schools who didn’t have a permanent 
home or a hot meal to go home to at night. As educators we know this affects their ability to 
perform in the classroom, and as human beings we know what this can do to a student’s spirit. 
Every spring, educators in Jeffco lead Grub Club in order to ensure all students experiencing 
homelessness in Jeffco can have food throughout the school year. 
 

Jeffco Schools is partnering up again with the Jeffco Action Center now through March 17, 
2023 to help ensure these students have food. In order to support students, Westridge will be 
collecting snack-size trail mix, snack-size chips/pretzels, granola bars, fruit snacks, fruit 
cups, and monetary donations (see flyer for QR code).  A collection box will be located inside 
the front doors so staff, students, and parents can drop off donations.  
 

 



 
 
 

Westridge PTA  

https://sites.google.com/jeffcoschools.us/westridgeelementarypta/home


Little Caesars Fundraiser Extended 
 
Due to a delay at the Little Caesars pizza kit distribution center the order deadline has been 
extended to Monday,  
February 20th. The delivery of pizza kits has been postponed to the week of March 6th.  

 
 
 

 



 



 

 

 





 


